13¢ Wedderburn Road, London NW3 5Q8

Development Control
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

London WCIH 8NJ

FAQ Fergus Freeney

22nd January 2014
Dear Sirs,

Flat 1, 15 Wedderburn Road, NW3 5Q3
182/p

1 am the joint owner of Flat C, 13, Wedderburn Road, which is adjacent to 15 Wedderburn Road. | have
seen the letter of 17" January from Igbal Bundham, Liz Pether and Jo Konrad, which comments i
detail on the above Planning Application.

eat

| totally endorse the comments and objections contained in this letter, and strongly urge you to reject the
application. Having examined the Planning Application in some depth, it seems to me that the primary
purpose of the proposed works, is to provide the current occupants of the above property, with a larger
swimming pool {than they already have), additional garaging {than they already have) together with a gym,
cinema and storage space. The works appear to provide “leisure space and facilities” and little else

The proposed bulk and scale of the development, is well beyond the footprint of the existing building, and
some 3 levels down in totzl. The impact assessment in the engineer’s report would indicate that the
technical problems have not been properly considered, and as a directly adjacent neighbour, | am
extremely concerned over the possible dan ting from such a sloppily de
project.
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